
Subject: RE: Follow up on placement of refurbished donkey cart
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 11/21/2017 10:23 AM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Leticia Alvarado
<Leticia.Alvarado@portsamerica.com>, Octavio Sanchez
<octavio.sanchez@portsamerica.com>
CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>

Late yesterday our C&M folks have been directed to place the cart in the Berth 91/92
building at the bottom of the escalators…

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:lparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 10:21 AM
To: Leticia Alvarado; Octavio Sanchez
Cc: Bezmalinovich, Augie; Jonathan Williams
Subject: Follow up on placement of refurbished donkey cart

Leticia,

I'm following up on the placement of the refurbished donkey cart.  Augie Bezmalinovich suggested
we place it in the B91/92 cruise terminal, downstairs where the escalator ends.

Let us know if you agree or if you suggest an alternate location.

Thank you for your assistance.

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
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manner.
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